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IREDA Organizes Badminton Tournament for Employees 

Noida, 30th November 2024 

Indian Renewable Energy Development Agency Ltd. (IREDA) organized a Badminton Tournament 
today at Fortune World School, Noida. The event witnessed ac�ve par�cipa�on from employees 
across various departments, fostering a sense of camaraderie and healthy compe��on. 

Shri Pradip Kumar Das, Chairman & Managing Director, Dr. Bijay Kumar Mohanty, Director 
(Finance), and Shri Ajay Kumar Sahani, Chief Vigilance Officer, also joined the games and mo�vated 
employees with their energy and sportsmanship. 

The event concluded with an award ceremony, where Shri Das felicitated the winners and praised 
the par�cipants. Speaking on the occasion, he said, "At IREDA, we believe that a healthy and 
mo�vated workforce is the founda�on of our success. Sports and similar ini�a�ves are not just 
recrea�onal ac�vi�es; they ins�l values like discipline, teamwork, and resilience, which are 

essen�al in both 
professional and personal 
life. Through this 
tournament, we aim to 
reinforce the importance 
of balancing work and 
well-being, fostering 
stronger interpersonal 
connec�ons among 
employees, and crea�ng 
an environment where 
individuals thrive as part 
of a cohesive team. We 
are happy to see the high 

level of enthusiasm and team spirit displayed by everyone today." 

The tournament, organized in collabora�on with Prayaas Badminton Academy, was widely 
appreciated by employees for providing an opportunity to engage beyond the workplace.  

 


